Vil R Reese, CPG

Qil/Gas/Mining Geological Consultant Office: Phone 243-0665
900 Bank of New Mexico Building Home: Phone 255-9749
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87101

October 28, 1971

Mr. Emery C. Arnold, District Supervisor:

0il Conservation Commission

1000 Rio Brazos Road 2/. 30— /€
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Rijan Nos. 10 and 14 wells

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Thank you for your letter with reference to the above-
referenced wells,

Your records are correct is showing that these wells were
plugged and abandoned in 1970. As you surmise, however, we do in-
tend to re-enter these wells and drill out the plugs to convert
these wells to water injection.

We have not yet started this program and will keep you ad-
vised when we do this work.

Very truly yours,
Tl Vs
VAL R. SE
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